

St Saviour's | An 11-18 Church of England Girls' School

HEADTEACHER: CATHERINE MAY BSC (HONS) MBA New Kent Road, London SE1 4AN Tel: 020 7407 1843

email: office@ssso.southwark.sch.uk

06 December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Carol Service

We shall be holding our annual Carol Service in Southwark Cathedral on **Tuesday 13**th **December 2022**. We are particularly pleased as it is our first in person Carol Service back at the Cathedral since 2019. A large number of students will take part, either singing in the choir, playing musical instruments or reading aloud. If your child is taking an active part in the service they will be attending a rehearsal at the Cathedral during the morning of 13th December.

The service will be suitable for children of all faiths and it is very important to our school community. As it is a school afternoon all students are expected to attend. Please ensure that no appointments are made for this day.

The service begins at **2pm** (students will be escorted from school) and will end at approximately **3.30pm**. **Students will be dismissed from the Cathedral and should make their own way home**. The Cathedral is very close to London Bridge Station.

Correct uniform must be worn including correct coats and scarves. They should keep their school bag light and only bring essentials. It may be useful for students to bring a small umbrella.

As the whole school community attends the service, there is very limited space at the Cathedral. Consequently, we are sorry that parents are not able to attend, however we thank you in advance for supporting your child's attendance at this important event.

We are looking forward to what promises to be a wonderful occasion, and will be sharing it with you via the newsletter and the website.

Yours sincerely,

Catherine May

Headteacher











